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September 2016
Dear Personnel Administrator:

 

It is my great pleasure to submit this letter of recommendation on behalf of April Wells. I have known her for over ten years and from the very start, I have been impressed with her organization, work ethic, and work skills as she has been honing her teaching career. However, the qualities I am truly impressed with are her ability to adapt to different situations and her ability to multi-task. She is a young woman who truly can think on her feet.

 

As a retired classroom teacher of over 35 years, I have witnessed many student teachers and of course new teachers come and go. Many did not succeed, not because of a lack of desire, but rather from a lack of desire and natural instincts needed to work with children.  April clearly is an individual that possesses these qualities. 

 

Before deciding to return to college to pursue her teaching career, she compiled a great deal of experience working with children. From 2002-09 she has been an Acting/Theater teacher, working with students ranging in ages from 7-18 years old. From 2004-06 she was the Owner/Director of her own company, TheACTrical Kidz, Inc. During this time she developed her own curriculum along with the creation of teaching tools and workbook materials. She also has extensive experience working with parents, including progress reports and updates on individual students. She taught drama as a discipline of confidence building by integrating Language Arts where students create their own monologues and infusing poetry. I feel that this unique background and approach to teaching will be an asset in any classroom.

One of the most important qualities a teacher needs is the ability to multi-task. Here again, April stands out among her peers. While attending college to complete her Masters, she also continues to volunteer as a teacher over the summer to teach acting while still maintaining a household.  She is now successfully completing her Masters as a Technology Specialist and is looking forward to furthering her teaching career. Anyone who can handle that many responsibilities and remain focused on her goal has what it takes to handle a class of students with much diversity and needs.

Our educational system sincerely needs young, energetic, bright teachers to pick up and carry the mantle forward. April would be an asset to any school district. She is a talented young lady who is ready to share her experience and knowledge.

Sincerely,

Carol A. Curto

845-304-0783
